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White, John 

To: Bailey, Gemma 
Subject: Gosport 

Hi Gemma! 

Please can you do a letter to go to all the people on the contact list which you kindly prepared recently. 

Dear ... 

Re Gosport inquest - Dr Jane Barton 

I write with a brief update. As you may be aware on 20 August 2009 the General Medical Council completed their 
findings on the facts of the professional misconduct case against Dr Barton but they are yet to rule on the misconduct 
issue itself. 

Over the next few days we will be reviewing the factual findings with a view to making further representations to the 
Crown Prosection Service about Dr Barton. I will be in contact again shortly with a further update. 

Jest wishes 

John C White 
Partner 
Clinical Negligence Department 
Blake Lapthorn 
New Kings Court 
Tollgate 
Chandler’s Ford 
Eastleigh 
Hampshire 
SO53 3LQ 
Tel: 023 8090 8090 
Fax: 023 8036 2920 
-n~tw.bllaw.co.uk 


